CITY OF LA CROSSE

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT
400 LA CROSSE ST
LA CROSSE, WI 54601-3396
PHONE: 608-789-7505
FAX: 608-789-8184

DATE: September 17, 2020

TO: Board of Public Works

FROM: Greg Kozelek

SUBJ: South Avenue Reconstruction Project

Wis. DOT Project No. 1641-02-72
Report of Quotes to Raze / Remove 2930 South Avenue

A round-about is planned for the intersection of 16% Street South, Thompson Street and South
Avenue. The residential structures at 2930 South Avenue need to be removed to make way for the

round-about. The City has purchased this parcel and the residence is vacant.

Quotes for the Raze / Remove of the structures were received on September 16, 2020. The quotes
are as follows:

WS Trucking and Excavating
Caledonia MN $34,550.50

Gerke Excavating
Tomah WI $38,962.47

The Wisconsin DOT has reviewed our procedures and the quotes, and has authorized the City to
award the work.

Therefore, I recommend award to WS Trucking and Excavating in the amount of $34,550.50
Please contact me with any questions.
Regards,

T F P hgess

Gregory P. Kozelek
Project Engineer

cc Randy Turtenwald, City Engineer
Matt Gallager, Assistant City Engineer
Scott Dunnum, Engineering Department




